

CITY OF GLENDORA

116 E. Foothill Blvd., Glendora, CA 91741

May 9, 2022

Honorable Steve Glazer California State Senate State Capitol 1021 O Street, Suite 7520 Sacramento, CA 95814

SUBJECT: LETTER OF SUPPORT FOR SENATE BILL 843 - TAXATION: RENTERS' CREDIT

Dear Senator Glazer:

The City of Glendora is pleased to support Senate Bill 843. On February 22, 2022 the City Council took action to unanimously support this legislation, as it would provide financial relief to 2.4 million low- and middle-income Californians by increasing the renter's tax credit up to \$1,000. This is a critical state tool to help keep Californians housed.

This bill supports California renters in a meaningful way. While state and local governments continue to build upon programs and funding to increase housing supply and affordability, this measure provides urgently needed relief to renters throughout the state, particularly as California last increased the renter's tax credit in 1979.

For this reason, the City of Glendora strongly supports Senate Bill 843.

Sincerely,

Karen Davis

Mayor

cc: Glendora City Council

Honorable Anthony Portantino, Senator Honorable Blanca Rubio, Assemblymember